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Dated: 13.09.2023

Minutes of the Executive Committee Meeting of SXCEAAPAT
held on 13" September, 2023, Tuesday at 4:00 pm

Venu: College Conference Hall.

The main agendas of the meetings were:

1. Evaluation of the Fr. Jacob Memorial Hindi Elocution, 2023

2. Feedback on the Alumni Talk Series

3. Drawing Competition

4. Padri ki Haveli

5. Talk for B.Ed. and M.Ed. students

6. Others

Report

1. The meeting began with the evaluation of the Fr. Jacob Memorial Hindi
Elocution, 2023 held on 11" August, 2023.

2. It was suggested that all the members need to be present in the events
organized by the association. Dr. Sushil Kumar Singh and Ms. Sujata
Kumari were thanked for their support and contribution in making this
event a success.

3. Mr. Deep Kumar stated that the talk by Mrs. Sheela Anand who is doing
her Ph.D. here and is also the part of Management at St. Paul’s High
School on 01* September, 2023, was appreciated by the students and the
management.

4. Drawing competition to be organized in different schools as per their
convenience. Mr. Deep Kumar said that most schools request them to
give a flexible date for organizing the competition. The committee
agreed to the request of the schools and decided that there will be no
single date for organizing the painting competition.

5. Awareness programme to be organized in Dhaneshwari School. Since
there we could not agree to any common date, it was decided that we
would postpone this programme as of now.

6. Felicitation of DIET members who are our alumni.

7. It was decided that the visit to Padri Ki Haveli will be done on Sunday,

14™ October, 2023.




